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KAREN SEBASKI FEATURED IN IPWATCHDOG ON WHAT IP
PRACTITIONERS ARE THANKFUL FOR THIS YEAR

11.29.2023
 

ew York—This holiday season, IPWatchdog turned to HSG counsel Karen Sebaski and other IP stakeholders to learn what
they are thankful for this year in the IP space.

Karen states, “this year, I am thankful that, as artificial intelligence technology becomes increasingly sophisticated and more widely
utilized, the federal government and key government agencies are taking steps to develop legal frameworks to advance private-sector
use of AI, including to facilitate innovation and guard against the potential harmful effects of such tools.”

She adds, “I look forward to seeing what 2024 has in store for this fast-developing technology and the myriad of accompanying legal
issues for IP law and beyond.”

Read the full article here.
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